
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Welcome to Year 1! I am very excited to have joined the team at Grove House. We hope you had a lovely 

summer holiday and are ready for a fun-filled year in Turtle Class. Our topic question this half term is ‘I 

wonder who can save the toys?’ Look out for the topic web for more details about what your child will be 

learning.    

I’m really looking forward to getting to know you all. Please come and ask us if you have any questions! 

Miss Shorten  🐢  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Summary 

This year, our topics will be toys, the 

Arctic, fairy tales, wild things, 

superheroes, and the ocean. 
 

The children will explore History, 

Geography, Science, Computing, Music, 

Art and Design and Technology 

through our topics. The children’s 

English learning will also be linked with 

our topics to make it more exciting and 

purposeful.  
 

They will also have lots of chances to 

further their learning by playing and 

exploring both inside and outside. To 

complement our topics, there will be 

opportunities for exciting visitors and 

trips across the school year.  

 

Reminders 

PE 

Please bring your PE kit into school. 

Year 1 have PE lessons on a Tuesday 

and Wednesday. 

  

Homework 

Maths and Phonics home learning will 

be set on Dojo. Remember to regularly 

check Dojo for new homework, helpful 

reminders and to see what your child 

gets up to at school. 
 

Reading 

Please bring reading books to school 

every day and make sure your child is 

reading regularly at home. Look out for 

our new book bag books that will 

support your child’s phonics learning. 

Remember, practice makes progress! 
 

Class Dojo Update 

You have received a new invitation for Class Dojo. Please sign up to keep track of how your 

child is doing in school, to access tasks and keep track of our Class Story. There will be no 

messaging on Class Dojo this year. All messages need to go through the office 

(office@ghn.unity-ed.uk) or you can speak to Miss Shorten on the door at drop off or pick 

up times. 

Thank You! 

mailto:office@ghn.unity-ed.uk


  

 



 


